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SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
EXECUTIVE SESSION
WEDNESDAY - NOVEMBER 4, 2020
FACULTY LOUNGE

Vision Statement

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,
critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges.

An Executive Session of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Neunzig at
6:30 PM on November 4, 2020 in the Faculty Lounge of the Sherman School.

1. PRESENT:
For the Board: Mr. Berlandi, Mrs. Diotte, Mr. Laughlin, Mrs. Lenihan, Mrs. Seeger,
Mr. Vogt and Mr. Neunzig (Zoom)
Administration: Dr. Melendez
2. DISCUSSED:

An Executive Session was held to review some parameters of the budget that are confidential.

3. ADJOURNED
Meeting adjourned at 6:57 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

James Neunzig
Vice Chair, Sherman Board of Education



